
Principal Message 4/28/23 

Stevenson Families, 

What a great morning we had today honoring our volunteers!  The support from our Parent Fundraising 

Group, Parent Liaisons, Mrs. Karpowich (our dedicated art room champion), and all of our families is 

what helps to make Stevenson special.  We thank all of you for supporting us! 

Monday begins the month of May!  I can hardly believe we are just a few short weeks away from 

summer break.  On Tuesday and Wednesday our third through sixth grade students will begin taking 

their final FAST tests of the school year.  The following week our Kindergarten through second grade 

students will have their turn.  Please make sure students arrive on time and well rested.  They will be 

sure to shine on these state assessments. 

Next week is Staff Appreciation.  The Parent Fundraising Group has an informational flyer sharing all the 

ways planned for spoiling us next week.  I have attached that flyer for your reference. 

Don’t forget to submit your audition videos for this year’s talent show.  The cut off for submission is 

Wednesday, May 3rd.  If you have questions, please contact Mr. Hattal 

(hattal.richard@brevardschools.org).  The top 14 submissions will go on to compete in the live show on 

May 17th.  

Well, that’s it for this week.  If you need volunteer hours, please come on out and assist us with putting 

storage cabinets together or by helping out in the afternoon carloop.  I hope you have a wonderful 

weekend!  See you Monday in the carloop. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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